
Join us for a

Ree Heights, South Dakota

Wednesday June 28th, 2023 | 8am to 11am CDT

The USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 

PLEASE RSVP for the event or for special accommodations by contacting 
Jenita Derga at (308)-201-0065 or jenita1204@gmail.com 

Dean and Candice Operate a custom grazing operation in Ree Heights, 
South Dakota, where they have implemented planned grazing practices 
to better manage their grass resource. Much of the grass pasture that 
they now graze was once farm ground that was planted back to grass in 
the early 2000's. Dean and Candice are currently grazing one herd of 
1100 stockers. 

At this pasture walk we will focus on everything that goes along with 
running large groups of livestock in one herd. What happens to our 
plant communities, our soils, and our livestock in this kind of system? 
We will also touch on what Dean and Candice do when it comes to 
encroachment of non native species and noxious weeds. 

Directions: 

The meeting spot will be south of Ree Heights on 349th ave. Heading south take 
the first right after you cross 199th street. 

You can use the address shown to the right in your navigation system, but 
navigation had been known to stop you about 1/2 mile before you reach the 
destination. 

Snacks and water will be provided

PASTURE WALK 
Thousand Hills Ranch

Dean and Candice Lockner 
19921 349th Ave
Ree Heights, SD

Water and a snack will be provided by the SDGLC.

Free to Coalition members Non-Members-$35  

*Fee includes 2023 Coalition membership




